
				

From:
Sent: July 7, 2016 10:41 AM
To: NL Public Utilities Board
Subject: NI Power refund of customer payment

ATTENTION: G Cheryl Blundon:

	

Hi Cheryl: Re NI Power letter dated June 30 th Might I suggest that any costs
incurred to rectify the accumulated surplus be paid by the party responsible for the miscalculation not NL Power which
quite naturally will pass the expenditure along to its customers.
Just an observation,
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